
THE CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY CO. 

MONTREAL

January 4th, 1932.

Ifcr dear Sir Arthur,

One thing and another, including a

week’s confinement to the house with a cold, has

prevented an earlier acknowledgement of your

kind letter of December 19th, and I apologize for

the delay.

I understand that you have also

been somewhat under the weather but trust that

you are feeling quite yourself again.

I appreciate very much your invitat­

ion to me to act as a member of the Social

Research Council as a representative of the

Canadian Pacific Railway and it would be a pleasure

to me to assist in any way I can in the work of

the Council.
Yours very truly,

K.C.BSir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G 
Montreal, Que.
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